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In writing we wrote friendly letters to give 
to the Veterans who come to our celebration next 
Thursday. We hope you will be able to come out 
and celebrate with us!   

In math, we began working on double digit 
addition. We’re trying to always remember to 
start adding in the ones place. The kiddos are 
working hard and getting better at it.  

On Tuesday we did a candy corn 
experiment and learned a little about bats and 
spiders. We also enjoyed some ice cream floats. 
Thank you, parents, for all your donations! It was 
a successful and fun day. 

 

 
 

Next Week 
 

Reading Text: Hollywood Chicken 
 

Target Skill: elements of drama 
 

Phonics Skill: long a vowel sound (ai, ay, and 
a-e).  Words like bait, may, and state. 
 

Writing: narrative 
 

Math: 2-digit addition 
 

Social Science: government & cultures  

Specials 
Monday: PE 
 

Tuesday: library 
 

Wednesday: music 
 

Thursday: PE 
 

Friday: No School 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

November 4th: Navarrete and Sunshine Acres 
Clothing & Household Fundraiser Event 
 

November 7th: Restaurant Night @ Chipotle 
 

November 9th: Veterans Day Celebration 
 9:00-9:30: Veteran Breakfast 
 9:30-10:15: Ceremony 
 **Please have your child wear red, white  

and blue for the celebration.  
 

November 13th: AZ Patriot Guard Visit 
 

November 16th: Family Picnic & PTO Meeting @ 
3:30pm in the Navarrete Library 
 

Nov. 22-24th: Thanksgiving Holiday/No School 
 

Dec. 21st: Last Day of 2nd Quarter 
 

AZ Coyotes Reading Program 
Congratulations to Jett!!! He is Rm #35’s AZ 

Coyotes Top Reader for the month of October. Jett 

read 1,140 words during the month of October. This 

includes reading every day over Fall break! So far, our 

class has read 7,503 minutes and we hope to read 

8,000 more minutes by the end of November. Keep 

reading friends! Every student who turned in an 

October reading calendar/log received their first prize 

on Thursday. November’s calendar was sent home on 

Wednesday. So proud of all the students! 

 

 

Please Note 
Next week is a short week due to the 

Veterans Day holiday. We will have no school on 
Friday. We will still have homework as usual. 
However, students can turn in their homework on 
Monday instead of Friday. We will still have a spelling 
test; however, it will take place on Thursday, please 
make sure your child is prepared. Thank you for 
your support!  
 

 


